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To: Prof. Erhan Giiler

Baftln University

Faculty of Science

Department of Mathematics

74100 Bartm, Turkey

Letter of Invitation

Dear Professor Erhan Gtiler,

The Department of Analysis, Geometry and Topology at the Institute of Mathematics

and Informatics, Bulgarian Academy of Sciences is organizing an intemational workshop on

Geometry of Riemannian and Hermitian Manifolds. It will be held in Sofia, Bulgaria in the

period 7 - 10 December, 2015. The workshop is organized in honor of Prof. Georgi

Ganchev on the occasion of his 70th birthday.

On behalf of the organizing committee we have the pleasure to invite you to deliver a

talk at the International Workshop on Geometry of Riemannian and Hermitian

Manifolds.

Unfortunately, we are not able to cover the expenses for your participation in the

workshop and we hope that you will be able to find financial support from local sources.

We are looking forward to receiving a confirmation of your acceptance of this

invitation and welcoming you in our Institute.

Sofia

November 02,2015 On behalf of the organizing committee




